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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No: 238/2011 
 
Date: 8th August 2011 
 

Resurfacing to Area of Sundial with Devil’s Tower Road 
 
 

As part of the Government’s ongoing traffic circulation improvement program, and in 

order to complete the resurfacing works to the new Devil’s Tower Road dual 

carriageway, resurfacing works will be undertaken to the area of the Sundial, in order 

to be able to tie in the new dual carriageway road of Devil’s Tower Road into to the 

existing section of road by the Sundial. Works will be undertaken in stages with the 

first phase starting as from 9.00pm on Tuesday 9 August 2011, where works will 

proceed until no later than noon of Wednesday 10 August 2011. Works will resume 

over consecutive evenings until Friday evening. All traffic flows will be maintained 

whilst the works are in progress, although the road will be reduced in width from two 

lanes to one by the area of the Sundial. Portable temporary road works traffic signs 

will be placed to inform and to direct drivers accordingly.  

We would like to take the opportunity to apologise to the public for any 

inconvenience these works may cause them and urge them to take care whilst 

driving along the proximity of the works. 

 


